
 

 

8th March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Church Visit – Easter Experience 
 

Easter will soon be upon us and our Year 2 children have an exciting opportunity to visit a 
church. Easter Experience tells the Easter story through a range of fun activities such as art, 
song and teamwork within the setting of a church (St Clement’s in Chorlton).  
 
The children will be walking there and back, leaving school after lunch and returning back 
before home time (normal lunchtime arrangements will not be affected). This visit is an ideal 
enrichment experience which enhances children’s learning and understanding of religious 

stories and questions.  
 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives without their school jumper they 
will either be given a high-vis jacket or a jumper from the spares box to wear so that they can 
be easily identified. 
 
Please see the list of dates to find out when your child’s class is going: 
 

2LT- Monday 12th March 
2JD- Tuesday 13th March 

2SH- Thursday 15th March 
 
If you are able to assist us with these visits, please see your child’s class teacher who will 
confirm with you if you are needed. If you’re unable to speak to them in person you can get the 
message to them via email at messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Helen Savage, Natalie Hickman, Laura Thomas and Chelsey Daley 
Year 2 Teachers 
 
 

mailto:messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

